Hi Duplicate Lite Enthusiasts,

Great news!!! It is expected that our Duplicate Lite club will re-open at Elgin Hall in 3
to 6 weeks (mid to late August/2021) and we are very excited about returning to face to
face bridge games.

New procedure for newsletters - Don't be left out
The only way you can get the necessary information about game
times, dates and registration is through our

website/newsletter!!! Our email accounts have been blacklisted as possible
spamming accounts. Future newsletters will be sent out through the web site. You must
register on our website if you want to continue receiving our newsletters.

Navigate to the web site at http://www.duplicatelite.ca
Click on "Members Only".
Use your email address as your ID. Then click "Register". (The options to use
your name or ACBL number do not seem to work.)
Follow the instructions on the next screen.
Enter your name (first and last).
The Member Registration Code is ... bridge2016.
Choose a password for the DupLite web site (NOT the same as your email
password).

If you have any problems registering on the website, Please call Tom Cotton at 604

80 2-8 1 5 1 Tcotton2@outlook.com

Please let your friends and partners know that they must register on the website to
receive newsletters.



